From: Bruce Nourish

To: ES-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Stibnite Gold project
Date: Monday, June 19, 2017 10:11:26 PM

Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

| write to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project. While I'm not opposed to mining in general, I'm in favor of the
strongest possible measures to protect fish populations during mining, and to restore fish habitat after mining.

Bruce

Mr. Bruce Nourish






